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April 6th, 2020 

 

Following the guidelines set by the Whatcom County Health Department, the Center 

for Disease Control and the World Health Organization, and because the health and 

safety of our members is of the highest priority, the GLC Board of Directors has 

implemented the following, to insure the safety of our members and our community.  

 

Effective Immediately 

 

1. All activities scheduled for the Clubhouse through May 4th, are cancelled. This includes, 

but is not limited to … 

a) GLC community events  

b) Scheduled member reservations  

c) Ongoing groups (Bunko, Girls Scouts, etc.) 

 

2. The fishing derby has been cancelled. 

 

3. The GLC office will be closed through May 4th, but staff will continue to work regular 

office hours. The staff may be contacted by email if members have questions that need 

an immediate answer.  

 

4. As always, bills can be paid using the drop box outside the office, by credit card on our 

website, or mailed to the GLC office. 

 

5. The May 2nd A&Z Committee meeting will be canceled  

 

6. The GLC Board of Directors will re-evaluate on May 4th and update members as to any 

further cancellations or changes. 

 

7. All GLC Islands and Parks are closed. 

 

The action taken by GLC is in keeping with the guidelines issued by Gov. Inslee on     

April 2nd. 
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